Meggie January 27, 2024 at 12:18 PM
RE: Weefgetouw update
To: sophialengle

Hi Sophia, Wow you really did a great job, I'm sure it will have been a great amount of work you two
have put into it. It is so great to see the loom has come to such a great home now, I'm very happy it
did. My uncle would also have been very happy that it has been restored completely and is now
being used to create such marvellous pieces on it, | know for sure he would have been glad and
proud that the item he “rescued”(even though it was so incomplete), is now actually saved, and will
be used for a long time (he always hated things to be thrown away, as do I... .. that runs in the family
I guess). Thanks so much for letting me know and see this, allthough | was sure it would be allright
since we made our deal. | wish you all the best, and succes with your art career, | will look into it
once in a while, and see if | can find your latest pieces, | think they are just great. Thanks again,
sincerely , Meggie.

See More from Sophia Lengle

sophia lengle January 27, 2024 at 11:46 AM
Weefgetouw update
To: meggiesattic@gmail.com

Dear Meggie,

It has been a long time since | met you and purchased your uncle's loom. I'm sorry it took me so long so send you an update
on how it is going with the loom.

My partner and started by taking the whole loom apart and cleaning the mold and rust. | bought 500 new heddles and after a
few months of care the loom was back in working order. Since then | have woven several pieces of cloth on it and even
displayed it alongside one of my drawings in an art exhibition in Amsterdam. Here are some photos of the loom now!

Sincerely,
Sophia
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